
From: Anderson GySgt Jason V [mailto:jason.anderson1@3mef.usmc.mil]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 1:11 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32  
 
I have read about this several times before and am apauled that once again the current administration is 
even considering taking my small fortune that I amassed for my “Golden Years” they already took my 
health care I want them to stay away from my retirement savings 
 


